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IN THE NEWS

MERRY CHRISTMAS &
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!
On behalf of the outgoing board members and the new members recently elected, we wish each and every homeowner a very happy holiday season!
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BLOCK PARTY HUGE SUCCESS
Once again the Shadow Hills Estates Homeowners Association annual block party was a rousing success.  Aside from the fact that someone stole the rental bar-b-cue, everyone seems to have had a great time.  Once again, thanks to the homeowners at the end of Meseta who supplied the electricity for the d-jay and moon bounce.
NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Voting this year for the new board members couldn’t have been easier.  The mail-in ballot was very easy and it made establishing a quorum for the annual meeting a lot easier.  Your new board members are as follows:
Tamara Dahill, 10835 Wicks St

Michael Gorman, 10903 Wicks St

Eric Hamilton, 10810 Wicks St

Joe Quasarano, 10861 Wicks St

THANKS FOR YOUR HELP

The Board wishes to thank our outgoing members Diana Barsegyan and Marie Brunner for their time during the past two years.  It is only through the efforts of volunteers that help to make the Estates the great place that it is.
HALLOWEEN WAS SPOOKTACULAR AGAIN

We had record numbers of trick or treaters again this year and our traffic control was getting better – but not perfect yet! We have a few ideas for next year to help us out in that area.

JANETTA WAY DEVELOPMENT
The water will be turned off on Janetta Way on Friday Dec 15th in order for the final hookup for water for Stallion Springs.  Water will be coming from Janetta Way as well as Wheatland in order to maintain sufficient pressure throughout the system.  The initial layer of blacktop paving will be put down within the next couple of weeks.  Once that is in place then construction of the new houses will begin in earnest.  At present they have only poured the slabs for two homes.
HEAVY RAINS AND SWALES

A quick reminder to any homeowner who has a flood control swale on or near their property – be advised, it is in your best interest to make sure that they are clean and debris free.  In the event of a heavy downpour, they could easily overflow and flood your property before you know it.  The same goes for any yard drains that are located throughout your yard – clean them out and check to see that they work!!!!!!
A REMINDER

Article V, User Restrictions, & Section 6, strictly forbids the parking of commercial or recreational vehicles in front of any house for more than 48 hours without the express permission of the Board of Directors.  If you have such a vehicle, please move it behind your setback line or find storage parking offsite. Thanks for your cooperation in keeping the Estates looking sharp and inviting.

We have sent this newsletter out via e-mail and mailbox.  If you did not receive it via e-mail and wish to, then please give your e-mail address to any Board member and they will see that it is added to the distribution list.
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